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'Bite-sized concerts' for Music Studies students

The Department of Music Studies fosters the independent artistic development of its
students and promotes their work throughout the University community. One of its initiatives
has been that of encouraging its students to form variable ensembles to perform and record
short pieces of their choice, particularly their own compositions.

The Department promotes these recordings as ‘bite-sized concerts’ through Newspoint and
the Department's Facebook page, in order to give more visibility to young musicians within
the university, and beyond.

Do you have an example of good QA practice at your unit which you would like us to share?
Get in touch with us at gac@um.edu.mt

um.edu.mt n D m @ [ » |



https://www.um.edu.mt/
http://www.um.edu.mt/performingarts/music
http://www.um.edu.mt/newspoint/news/2021/04/concert-piano-performing-arts
http://www.facebook.com/um.musicstudies
http://facebook.com/universityofmalta
http://twitter.com/ummalta
https://www.linkedin.com/school/university-of-malta
https://www.instagram.com/ummalta
http://www.youtube.com/universityofmalta
https://www.um.edu.mt/

